
To those who presents a poster at ISSCGF2018: 
 

The date of International Symposium and School on Crystal Growth Fundamentals 

(ISSCGF) is approaching. New information is presented in the website as NEWS.  

(http://www.nsc.nagoya-cu.ac.jp/~miurah/ISSCGF2018/) 

In the afternoon of Nov. 2nd, we organize a special symposium, “International 

Session on Puzzling Nucleation” at Senasi-Fukkou Kaikann 戦災復興会館. This is a 

pre-symposium of ISSCGF. 

(http://www.jacg.jp/jp/event/2018/jccg-47/doc/JCCG-47_Program_detail.pdf) 

Students who have registered to ISSCGF are invited to participate in this session 

of JCCG-47（日本結晶成長学会）. Your name cards are ready at the registration desk. 

No registration fee is needed if you get this name card but you are not allowed to 

attend the other sessions.  

(http://www.jacg.jp/jp/event/2018/jccg-47/program.html) 

 

The size of Posters should be less than A0 size (841mm, wide, x 1189mm, high) in 

the portrait orientation. They will be displayed for the whole duration of the conference on in 

the exhibition area. Put your poster up at least 19:30 prior to the start of the poster session 

on the Saturday evening and affix it to your assigned board with the materials provided. 

To have mutual, deep public discussions between students/young scientists and 

lecturers to advance education in crystal growth fundamentals, we request each presenter 

to report the content of discussion points and questions which they got during the poster 

session. We are glad to help you to prepare English power point slides. Some lectures and 

tutors will extensively assist you how to prepare the slides. The final open discussion will be 

held on Tuesday evening and in the morning of the final day. A few best poster prizes will 

be awarded to those who presents an excellent poster and the report. 

 

Committees of Poster Report and Poster: 

Professor Shigeya Naritsuka, Professor Etsuro Yokoyama and Dr. Masayuki Kawasaki 

 

p.s.  

You can pay registration fee at the symposium site. Major credit cards are accepted.  


